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Updated Transfer Request Available  

On-Line February 1, 2017 

We are changing the bank that supports wire transfers on February 1, 2017, from Comerica Bank to 
UMB Bank.  Please begin using the updated Transfer Request on February 1, 2017 – destroy prior 
versions you may have stored in your files. 
 
Here’s where you can find the Transfer Request: 
 
 TCA website: February 1, 2017: Updated Transfer Request available online at 

www.trustamerica.com/advisor-forms or by visiting www.trustamerica.com and selecting the 
Forms link. 

 
 Laser App: We anticipate that laser app will be available by mid-February 2017. 

  
 Prepopulated Forms on Liberty: February 1, 2017: Prepopulated Transfer Request available 

on Liberty. 
 
Contact your relationship manager if you have questions. 
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